
Risk Management Committee 
October 5, 2019 Report 

 
 
 
 
 

The Risk Management Committee remains productive and engaged, with assigned 
duties including; 
 
 
 

• We review all new member 3rd party liability insurance applications  
 

• We will be reinstating delivery of the Risk Management Workshop to NS Trails 
members. 

 
• A subcommittee of the RM Committee has been set up to review and 

revitalize the Trail Patrol Program.  This sub-committee consists of Wilson 
Cameron, Beth Pattillo and Rick Jacques. The subcommittee will be bringing 
items forward for a brief discussion at this month’s board meeting. 

 
• The Risk Management Committee continues to assist groups with incident 

reporting and associated procedures. 
 

The committee wishes to remind all trail groups to promptly submit any 
incident reports following the protocols listed on the NSTF website under Risk 
Management. 
 
We would like to remind our trail groups to be extra vigilant in inspecting their 
trails after Hurricane Dorian and Tropical Storm Erin. These weather events have 
caused significant issues on many trails. Please also remain extra careful during 
cleanup duties and know when to call for professional help and advice. 
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